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The 17th Martin and Willis IRDG student meeting will take place at Spring SciX 2020, April 6th-9th 2020, 

at the University of Liverpool. A specific IRDG session has been scheduled with five, fifteen minute oral 

presentations, available for PhD students where the best presentation will be awarded the Martin and 

Willis IRDG prize. 

Any PhD students, including early career industry researchers within 3 years of their first degree, who 

would like to be considered for the Martin and Willis oral presentations should send a title and short 

abstract (no more than 250 words in length) to Dr Lorna Ashton by email l.ashton@lancaster.ac.uk by 

the 21st February 2020. Spring SciX2020 registration fees for the five successful PhD students will be 

covered by the IRDG. 
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